
Arizona Procurement Portal Alert

Date:      Mar 23, 2022
To:           Arizona Procurement Portal (APP) Users
From:      APP Help Desk
Subject:  UPDATE APP System scheduled maintenance POSTPONED

Arizona Procurement Portal (APP) will be postponing today’s scheduled
maintenance until tomorrow at 5pm. We are anticipating down-time to be (5pm to
7pm).

We apologize for the inconvenience. If you have any questions please contact the APP
Help Desk at (+1-602-542-7600 or emailing support to: app@azdoa.gov).

Thank you.

The APP Help Desk

602-542-7600

app@azdoa.gov

https://spo.az.gov/app-service-request

https://spo.az.gov/app-service-request

